
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL DISTRICT #5 MEETING 
May 21, 2012 

Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by reciting the Pledge of Allegiance. Council members 
present were Eric Ray, Duane "Mac" McFadden, Gloria Bedker and new member, Marcia Anderson.  
Welcome Marcia to council #5. 
 
The April 16, 2012 minutes were read and accepted as read. 
 
A Neighborhood Watch report by Carole Gilmore was read by Chairman Eric.  
 Watch captains are despertly needed.  There was discussion about having a gathering in Russell Park at 
the gazebo on August 7th to celebrate "Lights On". Possibly plan a party for Neighborhood Watch in the 
gazebo? 
 
Eric attended the City Commission meeting and Mac the Police Advisory Board but only four showed up 
so there was no quorum. 
 
Sgt. Bryan Slavik gave a pesentation about the desperate need for a new Police building in Great Falls.  
He would like a part time grant writer volunteer and also there is a need forvolunteers for the Police 
department. 
 
County Commission Candidate Jane Weber, who has served on the Commission for 
18 months, spoke about her qualifications and desire to be re-elected.  She believes partnerships are 
very important and the City and County should work together. 
 
Patty will check on the results of the vehicle markers that were placed on the corners of 11th Avenue 
South and 32nd Street. 
 
Jim Reardan will be called about the pond next to Devonshire and the possibility of fencing it. 
 
June 2, 2012 is National Trails Day in Great Falls - Get Fit Great Falls! 
 
No meetings in June-July-August :0) 
Next meeting will be Monday, September 17, 2012,7:00pm here at the Clinic. 
 
Council of Councils meet May 30 and Mac will represent our Council. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10. 
   
Gloria Bedker, Secretary 
 


